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Term 3            Week 8           Thursday, 2 September 2021 

Principal’s Message 

Hello and welcome to Week 8, Term 3.  

Learning from Home  

Congratulations to all of our students, as well as their parents and carers for the fantastic job you are doing learning from home in 

these tricky circumstances.  

At this stage, Learning from Home will continue until Monday 13 September, 2021. If we return to school then, we will be 

operating under Level 3 restrictions.  

Level 3 Restrictions Orders Below 

Schools moving from stay-at-home rules will return to face-to-face 
learning and teaching under these settings. All staff and students are 
expected to be at school with visitors and activities limited. 
We will continue to update you on these restrictions. Thank you for your support.  

In the meantime, Mrs Harris has some great Learning from Home advice for students and families over the page.  

2022 Kindergarten Transition 

Providing we are back to school, children who plan to start school in 2022 are welcome to attend our transition sessions on 

Thursdays from 9-11am during Term 4, starting week 2 for eight weeks. Flyers attached. Please see a staff member if you would like 

any more information about this program.  

Indigenous Literacy Day, 2021  

On Wednesday, 1 September 2021 we are celebrating Indigenous Literacy Day. Students 

are asked to come to the gate at 11am (social distancing will apply), bring their library 

bag to swap a library book and collect their literacy pack that contains reading and 

writing material. Indigenous Literacy Day celebrates stories and language, so you will be 

excited to see some language resources in your pack as well as kid friendly booklets on 

Covid 19 aimed at easing anxiety around this virus.  

Thank you to staff 

I’d like to thank our staff for their flexibility and professionalism during lockdown. Staff have worked hard to provide materials for 

home learning, take on board suggestions from community to improve on our home learning packs as well as brainstorming and 

executing ways in which we can connect with community safely to lift spirits and show appreciation during this time. Please look out 

for Yuluwirri Learning Packs, Literacy Packs and Father’s Day Activity 

Packs this week for students. We have more ideas for next week, so 

stay tuned.  

 

Stay well and stay safe everyone. Skye Davis 

 

Friday, 3 Sept - Learning from Home 

Monday, 6 Sept - Learning from Home 

Tuesday, 7 Sept - Learning from Home 

Wednesday, 8 Sept - Learning from Home 

Friday, 10 Sept - Learning from Home 

Mon, 13 Sept - Back to School Level 3 Restrictions (TBC) 

Tue, 14 Sept - Back to School Level 3 Restrictions (TBC) 

Wed, 15 Sept - Back to School Level 3 Restrictions (TBC) 

Fri, 17 Sept - Back to School Level 3 Restrictions (TBC) 
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We have missed our classes over the past few weeks and we are very much looking forward to returning to school to see 

you all soon! In the meantime, we hope you have found some of the activities in the ‘learning from home’ booklets to be 

challenging and stimulating! We know this is an exceptionally difficult time and we greatly appreciate the work all our 

students and families are doing. 

This week, we have added some great ideas in your booklet to get active during this time at home. We encourage you to 

continue to undertake daily physical exercise. Walk or ride to the park, walk the dog, kick or throw a ball around, play 

your favourite games or use your imagination and come up with a new game. 

In your booklets we always try to include reading comprehension, some maths exercises and creative activities, such as 

art. Use this time at home to dive into your passions. Learn to play chess, learn to juggle, learn a magic trick, make a 

vlog, learn to cook a favourite meal, or make up a new tik tok dance!!! 

We encourage you to read a book each day and try each activity in your booklet and don’t forget the more work you 

complete, the more rewards you may receive (for example – the more guesses you can have in our lolly competition!) 

We have been marking the work returned so far and are very impressed with some of the efforts put in. Well done!! 

Your child is always more than welcome to email me to ask me questions any time or just say ‘hello’! My email address 

is: roxanne.galloway@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

I hope you enjoyed your hampers that were delivered last week. Staying at home over an extended period of time has 

added an unexpected layer of strain to our day-to-day routines. It’s an overwhelming time, but we hope in some small 

way we can ease some of the strain on our families. Our hampers were filled with:  

I dozen eggs 

1 litre long life milk 

1 pack of 10 choc chip biscuits and 1 pack of ANZAC biscuits (courtesy of Mrs Cronin) 

I large tin of tuna 

Lynda’s recipe for tuna bake as a kit (carrot, celery and onion and a laminated recipe in a zip lock bag) 

1 can of corn niblets 

1kg mince 

1 kg block cheese 

1 jar of pasta sauce 

1 500g pack of pasta 

2 loaves of bread 

Apple and orange for each child 

1 pack of corn flakes 

1 small jar of vegemite  

mailto:roxanne.galloway@det.nsw.edu.au
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News from our P&C and Community 

and 

 

Next P&C Meeting 

Monday, 23 August 2021 

2pm in the staffroom 

 

Guest Speaker—Michelle Clare 

Aboriginal Education and Wellbeing Advisor 

All welcome 

POSTPONED until early 

September 

Due to our state lockdown and Walhallow PS on Level 4 

Learn from Home restrictions, our Yuluwirri Program 

will not take place until further notice. Stay well and 

stay safe. See you soon.  

Walhallow PS staff would like to thank Walhealth– 

Walhallow Aboriginal Corporation for vaccinating our 

staff. We appreciate you working to keep students, 

staff and the community safe during these 

unprecedented times. 
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We were very sad to hear last week of the passing of our friend Mr Frank Gorrel. Mr Gorrel was the General Secretary 
of the Aboriginal Children’s Advancement Society until earlier this year when he became unwell.  
His support of our school over the years has been phenomenal and he will be sorely missed. The Aboriginal Children’s 
Advancement Society have assisted our school in funding STEM equipment, interactive whiteboards etc just to name a 
few.  
You would remember Mr and Mrs Gorrel visiting each year at our annual presentation assembly.  
We have passed on our sincere condolences to Mrs Jan Gorrel and their two daughters. Mr Gorrel was a true gem.  


